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2024 - 25 

It was lovely to welcome some familiar faces and new 

families to our new Reception parents’ meeting last 

week. We were able to go through details of children 

starting school and hopefully calm any nerves. 

Year 6 also had a special assembly to discuss their 

transition to secondary school and over the next few 

weeks, they will be visiting their new schools.  

 

As this school year draws to a close, it can be an 

anxious time for lots of children. Despite how much 

teachers try to keep things as “normal” as possible until 

the end of the school year, children know change is 

coming. Please reassure your child that staff will help 

them and feeling a bit nervous is completely natural.  

 

 

Week beginning 17th June 

Monday 17th June 

• Year 6 bell boating trip 

Tuesday 18th June  

• Magic of science trip (invited 

children)  

• 2KD Trip to the Hive library 

Wednesday 19th June 

Thursday 20th  June 

• Family learning 1pm 

Friday 21st June 

• Gardening club  

 

 

Attendance 

 Last 

Week 

This 

Term 

Academic 

year 

Reception 95 92 91.7 

Year 1 89.4 90 91 

Year 2 96.6 94.7 93.3 

Year 3 95.3 92.3 93.1 

Year 4 92.1 92.4 91.5 

Year 5 97.8 93.9 93.9 

Year 6 92.9 95.3 94.5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE RECEPTION, YEAR 2, Year 

3 and Year 5! YOUR ATTENDANCE IS 

CLASSED AS GOOD THIS WEEK.  

Summer Parent meetings 

You will shortly receive a letter inviting you to summer parent meetings. These will take place 

between July 1st and 5th and will be a chance for you to speak to your child’s class teacher and to 

receive his or her school report. In most cases, you will also be able to meet their new class teacher.  

If you are not able to attend, then school reports will be sent home on Friday July 5th.  

Year 6 parents are not included in this offer. Year 6 school reports will be sent home week beginning 

July 8th.  
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Keeping Children Safe 

Safeguarding and Family 

Support 

Designated Safeguarding 

Lead: Mrs S Ricketts  

Deputy Safeguarding Leads: 

Mrs A Donnelly 

Mr D Davies 

Mrs R Hussain 

Pastoral/ behaviour leads:          

Mr D Davies and Mr M Harrold 

Special Educational Needs: 

Mrs E Davis-Lloyd (SENDCO) 

Mrs L Montgomery (Inclusion 

lead) 

 

If you have a concern about 

a child or wish to speak about 

any worries, please see one 

of our team. They can 

signpost families to additional 

support, if it is required.  

Anyone can make a referral 

to Children’s services.  
Children's Social Care | 

Worcestershire County Council 

In an emergency, always ring 

999.  

Keeping Children Safe Online 

It is everyone’s responsibility to 

ensure children are safe in 

day to-day life and online. 

Please check your child’s 

online activity,  

• Check game age advisory 

notices  

• Limit children’s time spent 

online  

• Set filters so that 

inappropriate material is 

blocked  

• Keep phones, tablets etc 

out of bedrooms 

 

 

School Fayre 

Staff and members of the PFA are busy putting together final details 

for the school summer fayre on Wednesday July 10th.  

As part of the Fayre, there will be a tombola stall.  

To help us with this, we are asking for small donations please. On the 

following dates, we would be very grateful is each family could 

provide: 

Friday 21st June: a tinned item of food or bottled drink (not alcohol 

please)  

Friday 28th June: a bar of chocolate; bag of sweets or similar 

Friday 5th July: a small toy or book (these can be 2nd hand, if in good 

condition)  

Thank-you for any support you can give. If you would like to get 

involved with the PFA please ask a member of staff.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sending best wishes to all our families and staff who will be 

celebrating today and tomorrow. 

 

 

https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/childrens-social-care/refer-childrens-social-care
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/childrens-social-care/refer-childrens-social-care
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/childrens-social-care/refer-childrens-social-care
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